
 

 

13th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
HOMEWORK 
 
Children are learning all of the time and they spend many more hours at home with their 
families than they do at school. A child’s development is the shared responsibility of families, 
school and the wider community.   
 
If parents show an interest in children’s homework 
and praise their efforts, then children are more likely 
to feel that homework is valued and thus put in 
more effort. We really hope that parents will want 
to be involved in supporting their children’s home 
learning.  
 
As a school we value family support and hope that 
all families understand that learning continues 
beyond the school day. We expect families to 
support their child(ren) with homework and ensure 
that it is completed to a good standard and handed 
in on time. It is essential that parents communicate 
with the class teacher if homework is causing 
problems at home. 
 
For details of your child’s homework please see the 
document overleaf. All this information can also be 
found on our school website: 
www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk 
It is under the ‘Parents and Families’ tab, ‘Home 
Learning’. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger 
Headteacher 

 

http://www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk/

